
Notice of Vacancy on the 
Town of Ridgway  

Sustainability Advisory Board 
 

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that an opening exists on the Town of Ridgway 
Sustainability Advisory Board. 
 
Members must be residents of Ouray County and be able to attend a night 
meeting once per month. 
 
To apply please, email a letter of interest to Preston Neill, Town Manager, 
at pneill@town.ridgway.co.us.  
 
The submittal deadline is 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 4, 2025. 
 
Please call 970-626-5308x212 with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  August 14, 2025                  ____________________________ 
        Pam Kraft, MMC 
        Town Clerk  
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